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-This Month's Meeting-

Community Learning Center (CLC)
401 East Diamond Street, Kendallville
Tuesday, September 26, 7:00 p.m.

Garage Sale Set-up 6:00

We welcome guests to our
meetings. You may visit our

website:
noblenimblethimbles.com
or follow Noble Nimble
Thimbles on facebook.



President - Julie Kessler juliakessler2016@gmail.com
Secretary - Becky Clark beclin56@gmail.com
Treasurer - Marilyn Peters marpeters0624@gmail.com
Website/email contact - Marilyn Carlson marilyn@wolflakebaptistchurch.org
Librarian - Susie Hague kshague521@gmail.com
Newsletter - Cheryl Coons clqcoons67@gmail.com

2024 Quilt Show & Market

National Quilting
Day

Saturday, March 16,
2024

9:00 to noon at
The Community
Learning Center

Happy Fall!
Things are starting to happen! Nancy Reed and
Cathy Putman will be presenting plans for our
April 2024 challenge project tonight. We will have
a sign-up sheet for the National Quilting Day
committee. Please add your name to the list if you
would like to help with planning.

Janet Mangan has agreed to be chairperson for
the Quilt Show! Fun Saturday is coming up on
October 28 at the public library, 813 E. Main St.,
Albion. Enter in back on the lower level. Bring
your sewing machine, a project and a dish to
pass. If you want a new project, I have attached
information in the email on a scrap quilt that is
FULL of color and easy to do.

Thank you to Joyce for showing us the 6 hour quilt
last month. I started one for my great-nephew
and it really is easy and quick, as long as you
remember to put the fabric together properly for
each round (I had to rip out and resew one side -
lesson learned!). Happy shopping tonight at the
member garage sale!

Julie


